Fountain Greens Patio Homes HOA Board
Statement of Agreement
Monday, July 5, 2020

Having received only two (2) responses from the Request for Proposal letters
(Heritage Property and HOA Management and Western Slope HOA Management
LLC), and given Pandemic restrictions, it was agreed by HOA Board members to
primarily utilize phone and digital communications in following up with
references, sharing results of interviews, and conducting consensus regarding
selection of the new Patio Homes Association Management Provider.
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